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Re: Aloha Utilities, Inc.; PSC Docket No. 010156-WS 
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Attached in accordance with the requirements ofthe Commission's Final Order in thRbovtf./) 
referenced docket is the most recent report on the status of the pilot project. Please see the ~ache~ 
letter for more detail concerning this status report. 

Ifyou have problems with the way in which we are proceeding or have any questions, please 
let me know. 

Sincerely, 

FMD/tmg 
Enclosure 
cc: Tom Walden, PSC 

APP _ Ralph Jaeger, Esq. 
CAF_ David W. Porter, P.E. CMP_ 
COM_ Stephen G. Watford 
CTR _ 
ECR aloha\ l 7\bayopilot.ltr
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“David W. Porter. P.E.. C.O. 

August 16, zoo I 

Ms Connie Kurish 
Aloha Iltilities, lnc.  
61 95 Perrine Ranch R o a d  
New Port Richey, FL 34655 

Regulatory Assistance; 
Process Troubleshooting; 

System Design, Permitting, 
Construction Observation; 

Forensic Engineering, 
Expert Witness Testimony; 

Rate Case Support 

Re: PSC Docket No. 010156-WJ 
Project Nunihcr AIJI-021-I-S 
Seven Springs WS Pilot Plant 
Status Report €or Aupust 2001 

Dear Connie, 

I havc prcparcd thls prolcct updatc lcrtcr so that you inay usc I t  in the preparation of your monthly report 
to the FPSC concerning this project. 

Since my last report, we have continued reviewing and analyzing the large quantity of laboratoiy testing 
data from thc trials conducted with the two different MTEX pilot testing units. We have also continued 
working with ORICA-WATERCARE and WESTECH in thc dcvelopment of coiistruction and O&M cost 
estimates for a MIEX plant. 

Because of water supply issues that have arisen OWT the last six n”tths, at your and Steve Watford’s 
direction 1 have been looking into the issue of alternative water sourccs for the long term supply of 
scrvicc to thc customcrs of Aloha litilities. While nothmg has been established ns of yet, rcscarch by 
myself and by Mr. Watford, along with nimtings with thc Watcr Managcmnt District staff, have led US tu 
the conclusion that many of thc supply issucs that have ai-isen in recent months, a6 well as some of the 
long-term water quaIity issues, tnay be tesolved by a combination uf strategies. ’These include the 
possibility of developing a reverse osm061s treatment system using brackish water. We are currently 
invcstigatifig that dtcmativc, as it may very well present the solution to several problems thc Utility i s  
currently encountering or will encounter in the coming years, and enable the Utility to better meet loag- 
tenn supply needs and quality needs in the tnost efficieiit aid economical way possible. That may, to 
somc cxtcnt, bc coiiibincd with cithcr thc MIEX or packed towel- alternative. to come up w i h  overdl1 
solutions for the vmious issues which Aloha Utilities faces. 
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1r1 the meadme, once the MIEX pilot study d a h  rcvicw and analysis is complete axid the consuuction 
and O&M cost eshmating work is completed we will complete preparation of the cbafi MIEX pilot nials 
report. At that time we will review the report with the R)EP so that we can obtain and address any 
technical comments that they may have prior to preparing the final report. 

If you have any questions plcasc call me, 

David W. Porter, P.B., C.6. 
Engineering Consultant 




